
  

What a busy term!     

From the Food 

Tasting all the way 

through to our 

Rochester Trip we 

have had a fantastic 

term!   

‘Oliver and the 

Seawigs’ 

Lily and Aaron tasting 

cheddar cheese from 

Somerset during our food 

tasting session. 

Grace with one of our fantastic 

Seawig designs! 

Maple Class inside the Guildhall Museum in Rochester. 

Theo and Rylee on the 

train to Rochester! 



  

Topics for Term 4 include learning about Roman Britain and how this 

invasion influenced the way we live. In science we will be finding out 

about nutrition, skeletons and muscles in our Animals including humans 

topic. 

You can support your child by: 

 Finding out about Roman Britain 

 Rapidly recalling addition and 

subtraction facts within 20 (16+8) 

 Practising spellings 

 Practising multiplying and dividing 

Interactive Learning  

Please login to the 

following interactive 

resources to support your 

child’s learning: 

 

 

 

Logins are in the front of 

the Reading Records. 

Please continue to read with your 

child and discuss their books at least 

3 times a week. 

Let’s try to maintain our wonderful 

attendance again next term and see 

if we can keep winning Groot! 

Highlights to look forward to in Term 4! 

Roman Workshop!       Class Assembly (30.3.23)  Science Week! 

 


